

Board of Directors

Susan Wyman

Yodit Mesfin Johnson Vice President

Ann Marie Sastry

Sheila Marcus, MD Immediate Past President

Chris Barry

Ella Dunajsky

Lorraine Gutierrez, Ph.D, LMSW

Pat Herbst, PhD

Michelle Kloack, MBA

Jay Mullick

Dave Raymond

Matthew Swope

Don Anderson

Letitia J. Byrd

Thomas Daniels, Esq.

Mimi Harris, MSW Emeritus

Mary Schuman, MSW

May 9, 2017

Fr. Gregory Joyce St. Vladimir's Orthodox Church 9900 Jackson Road Dexter, MI 48130

Dear Fr. Gregory Joyce,

Spring is here - a time for renewal and new beginnings!

Your recent contribution helps the families who come to Alpha House receive the assistance and support needed to build their new beginning. Without you, they would not be able to achieve the goals of finding permanent housing and remaining together as a family. Thank you for helping us work toward ending family homelessness in our community.

We thought you would like to hear what a former Alpha House parent recently conveyed to us through an email message. Sondra, a mother of two, wrote to us:

"You treated me and my children with kindness and respect. I love all of you with all of my heart. I wish I could thank each and every one who supports Alpha House in person. I cannot thank you enough. Because of you, I can live again!"

On behalf of Sondra and all the families we serve, thank you for your support. Because of you, the children and parents who come to Alpha House have a safe place to sleep and nutritious meals to eat. Your contribution also provides funding for the supportive services needed to help families remain housed and stay together as family once they have left Alpha House.

Again, thank you for your support. Your donation makes a significant difference in the lives of the families Alpha House serves. want for

Sincerely,

isa/Ziske /

Development Director

Chris Barry

Executive Director

Interfaith Hospitality Network of Washtenaw County Alpha House Federal Tax ID: 38-3052598 Date of Gift: April 6, 2017 Gift Type: Donation Amount of Gift: \$200.00

IHN is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization; your donation is tax deductible to the extent of the law